RPA

!:JERSNﬂ WORKS NOTIFICATION

MAY 2024

Works notice: Tuesday 28 May 2024
Johns Hopkins Drive road widening works

Road widening works on Johns Hopkins Drive to create a pedestrian construction safety
barrier are expected to commence Tuesday 28 May 2024 for approximately four weeks.

A small section of the road at times will be single-lane

only and traffic controllers will be on site to help people Key impacts

navigate the space. +  Road widening works on Johns Hopkins Drive
The works involve the installation of new concrete - Single-lane closure on Johns Hopkins Drive
jersey kerbs, speed humps, sighage and pedestrian

safety barriers. Rectification works will also occur on a +  Footpath rectification works outside KPEC

small section of the footpath outside the Kerry Packer
Education Centre (KPEC). Pedestrian access and the
KPEC emergency egress is maintained at all times. . Traffic control in place

+  New jersey kerbs and speed humps installed
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More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priority. For any
queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team via email
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

or phone (02) 9978 5901.

Thank you for your patience while we complete these important works.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901
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